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number

Name Dawn Smith

Address WILSON COURT, 9, WILSON COURT, ARUNDEL, BN18 ONQ
Type of | Objection

Comment

Comments The proposed development will spoil the heretige of the historic area. Also the building is far too large
for the location. The area needs more houseing, not more polution. The roads now can't cope with the
amount of large lorries. The way too go is to do more recycling where possible. I will be quite close to
the development, and my house price will be affected by the incinerator. Also the air quality at the
moment is fairly good, if it goes ahead the air quality will go down considerably. The wildlife will be
greatly affected by the 24 hour work and lighting. The fauna and flora will also be affected by the
fallout of the chimneys.
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